
 

The Killing Kompany  

From: "Kevin & Robin Roach" <kr83196@optonline.net>
To: "The Killing Kompany" <killingkompany@killingkompany.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 29, 2007 11:17 PM
Subject: Thank You!

Page 1 of 1

4/1/2007

Everyone said it was the best event they have ever been too! Thank you so much. One question Mrs. Anaischik 
wanted to know if we could have the words to the song? She loved it 100x over!  
  
Robin 


